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            REMINDER FOR THE FIRST ADRIA RACE 

 

 

- 1 .to the entry of the circuit you must give “AUTODICHIARAZIONE COVID19” (please arrive with the form 

already filled in to avoid assemblements). 

 

- 2 .On saturday afternoon, from 3.00pm to 7.00pm,  you must collect the rider's envelope from the Coppa 

Italia Junior Secretariat and bring the original registration form that you sent me by mail with the signeture 

authentic 

 

- 3 .On saturday from 4.00pm to 7.00pm at the technical e sporting controls you must show your National 

License and the Start Permission of your National Federation. THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT OTHERWISE YOU 

CAN’T PARTECIPATE TO THE RACE. 

 

- 4. Remind you that free practice for Saturday 15/05 is managed by the Autodrome. Info and reservations 

contact www.adriaraceway.com  
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